
 

FINAL NEWSLETTER! 
  
We appreciate all the help and support that you have given 
over this journey. This newsletter was our means of keeping 
connected. 
  

CLEAN UP: 
We appreciate any help in removing signs. We will remove all 
the large signs by the end of this weekend. Please remove 
small signs and dispose of them in the recycle bin. Ann does 
not have an opponent in the  
General Election so they will not be needed in November. 
  
THANK YOU! 
Once again, our heartfelt thanks for a campaign the 
ended with a greater than 2 to 1 margin of victory. 
  
Although the final election results will not be 
certified until March 5th it appears the final totals 
are:  
  
Ann Jorgensen-153,996 votes (66.7 %).  
  
We won in all 13 Counties and the Election Districts 
of Rockford and Aurora. It was most gratifying to 
win by over 70% in our own County of DuPage. 
  
Thanks Again. 

 
 

Request Your Yard Sign 
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